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February 5, 2017 

PASTOR………Rev. George A. Vrabel 
Permanent Deacon………Rev. Mr. John Rivera 
Permanent Deacon………Rev. Dr. Ken DeLuca 

 

LITURGY SCHEDULE 
Masses at Church 

Saturday…………………………………………………5:00 p.m. 
Sunday…………………………………9:00 a.m., 10:30 a.m. 

Weekday Masses at the Chapel 
Monday–Friday………………………………………8:30 a.m.  

(Excluding Thursdays) 
Holydays………………………………Consult the Bulletin  

 
 

CONFESSIONS 
Saturdays……………………………………4:00 - 4:30 p.m.  

in the Church Library 
 

Religious Education 
PSR Principal………………………………………Kelly Reed  

 
 

PSR - PARISH SCHOOL OF 
RELIGIOUS EDUCATION CLASSES 

Grades K - 8:   9 - 10:15 a.m. Sundays 
Children’s Liturgy of the Word:  
During 10:30 a.m. Sunday Mass  
(except first Sunday of Month) 

 

HIGH SCHOOL YOUTH MINISTRY 
 

RCIA & RCIC (Rite of Christian Initiation  

of Adults and Children) 
 

BAPTISMS 
1st & 3rd Sunday by appointment 

 

MARRIAGE 
Arrangements must be made 6 months  

in advance 
 

NEW PARISHIONERS 
You are welcome to call the office 

or register on line. 

PARISH MISSION STATEMENT 
St. Julie Billiart is a welcoming Catholic stewardship based community 

that strives to proclaim God’s goodness in our friendly and caring outreach 
to those seeking a spiritual home. 

Our faith community is centered in the celebration of the Eucharist. 
Sent forth nourished by the Word of God and our sacramental encounters 
with the Lord Jesus, we endeavor to live the Gospel each day. 

As a compassionate Christian people, empowered by the Holy Spirit, we 
minister to each other and the greater world community through prayer and 
action. 



Feb.   4 - Saturday 5:00 p.m. Kevin Johnston  (Gary & Harriet Halvin)     

Feb.   5 - Sunday 9:00 a.m.   St. Julie Billiart Parishioners 

                   10:30 a.m.   Patrick Gallagher  (Mike & Anita Hudak) 

Feb.  6 - Monday  No Mass 

Feb.  7 - Tuesday   No Mass 

Feb.  8 - Wednesday 8:30 a.m.   Walter Salkauski  (Wallace & Jacklyn 

      Salkauski) 

Feb.  9 - Thursday  No Mass  

Feb. 10 - Friday 8:30 a.m.  Clare Sittinger   

Feb. 11 - Saturday 5:00 p.m.   Tom Wanosik  (Frank & Bonnie Walsh)   

Feb. 12 - Sunday 9:00 a.m.   St. Julie Billiart Parishioners 

                   10:30 a.m.   Elmer & Kathryn Uhl (Kathleen Sobczak) 

 

St. Julie’s and St. Peter’s Lenten Mission 
Mark your calendars for our  Surge of the Heart  Parish Mission on  

March 5, 6, and 7 from 7:00 to 8:00 p.m. at St. Julie’s.  Our mission 

presenter is John Leonetti, and international Catholic Speaker, radio 

host and best selling author of two books entitled, Mission of the Family 

and Your God Is Too Boring. 

Jon travels extensively helping Catholics understand this greatest story 

ever told—the story of Jesus Christ and his Catholic Church.  And you’re 

a part of it!     Bring your family and friends.  

The Week Ahead 
February 5 

Sun. 
 PSR  
Tues. 
 Sunday Choir, 7:00 p.m. 
Wed. 
 Family Choir, 7:00 p.m. 
 Rosary, 7:30 p.m., St. Anne Rm. 
Sat. 
 Women’s Breakfast, St. Peter’s 
Sat./Sun. 
 Catholic Charities Appeal  
    Weekend 
Sun. 
 PSR 
 Blood Drive, 10:00-1:00 
   

Coming Events 
February 18 

Men’s Breakfast, St. Julie’s 
 

February 23 

Crockpot 
 

February 26 

Appreciation Brunch 
 

February 28 

Parish Council 
 

March 1 

Ash Wednesday 
 

March 5-7 

Lenten Mission 

 

Family Perspective 
     Relationships die from neglect or 

harsh criticism. They need at least five 

positive to each negative interaction. Be 

light and salt in your family by saying 

that kind word with a note or flowers. 

Go the extra mile in helping with family 

chores. Give encouragement rather than 

criticism. Let those you love hear and 

see that love! Let your light shine 

through good deeds.  

 
PrimeTimers 
Friday, February 17, PrimeTimers will 

be touring Wesleyan Village in 

Sheffield Lake.  Buses will pick us up in 

St. Julie's south parking lot at  

11:30 a.m.  Please RSVP by Monday, 

February 13.  Lunch will be provided.  

Call Natalie @ 309-4269. 

St. Julie Billiart Parish 5th Sunday In Ordinary Time 

Mass Intentions 

        "Nor do they light a lamp and then put it  

under a bushel basket; it is set on a lampstand, 

where it gives light to all in the house. Just so, 

your light must shine before others, that they 

may see your good deeds and glorify your 

heavenly Father."   - Mt 5:15-16 

 

 

 

 

From the Desk 

of  

Father George 

  
“Closed for 

reconstruction!” 



the health of, and caregivers of 

Father George,  Barb Moran, 

Stephen Fontecchio (son of Mary 

Lou), Mathew Ode, Larry Primozic, 

Ron Sroka, Chris Piazza, Steve 

Herbcha, Michelle Frameli & Lisa 

Engle (daughters of Tony Frameli), 

Craig Tracey, Carol Polak, Andrea 

Daw, Pat Tinics, Dolores Rivera, 

Cindy Olsieski, Rick Birsic, Joe 

Reed, Diane Soukup, Irene Kollin, 

Don & Rose Regula and son Ron, 

Sondra Jirousek, Sandy Ciocca, 

Dick & Georgia Sullinger, Carol 

Straub, and for vocations to the 

priesthood, diaconate and religious 

life. 
 
 

Blood Drive 
St. Julie 

Billiart will be 

hosting a 

LifeShare 

Blood Drive 

next Sunday, 

February 12, 

10:00 – 1:00 p.m.  Each time you 

donate to LifeShare, you are saving 

the lives of as many as four 

critically ill or injured children or 

adults.  Less than five percent of 

healthy Americans eligible to 

donate blood actually donate each 

year; however, statistics indicate 

97 percent of the population will 

need a transfusion at some point in 

their life. Please donate! 

Parish & Community Events February 5, 2017 

Religious Education 
PSR PSR --  PParish  SSchool of RReligion, Pre K - 8th grades  (Sundays, 9:00 a.m.) 

February  5 - PSR Class, because of the construction there will be no PSR Mass 

February 12 - PSR Class 
 

  

FLY FLY --  FFaithfullyaithfully LLeadingeading  YYouthouth - St. Julie’s High School Youth Ministry 

Parish Stewardship 
Jan.29: Envelopes used: 190  (out of 660 mailed) . $4437 

Average per Envelope .......................... $23 

Children’s ....................................... $23 

School Subsidy ................................. $45 

Capital Improvement .......................... $155 

 Net Offertory ............................. $4660 

Mass Attendance............................... 496 
 

Thank you for sharing your blessings.  

 

The 2017 Catholic Charities Annual 

Appeal begins in each parish this 

weekend!  Please refer to the insert 

in this week’s bulletin which includes 

parish goal information and an 

overview of the importance of 

Catholic Charities in our communities.  

This year’s appeal theme is You Did 

it for Me.  In Matthew’s gospel, 

Jesus states, “Amen, I say to you, 

Whatever you did for the least 

among us, you did it for me.”  With 

your help, we are able to feed the 

hungry, take care of the sick, and 

welcome the stranger, just as Jesus 

has asked us to do.  How will we 

respond as a community of Faith? 

As in the past, an in-pew commitment 

process will take place next weekend, 

February 11-12.  All who have not 

received the mailing from Bishop 

Thomas, or have not had a chance to 

respond to it, will be asked to 

consider making a generous pledge to 

support the ministries and services 

provided by Catholic Charities.  If 

you have received the mailing, please 

respond to it.   

There is a box on the in-pew envelope 

to indicate that you have responded 

by mail.  We invite you to view the 

stories of inspiration and more 

information at 
www.catholiccommunity.org/2017Appeal 

World Day for 
Consecrated Life 
This Sunday we 

celebrate World Day for 

Consecrated Life.  We 

recognize and give 

thanks for those who have 

consecrated their lives to God and 

the Church through the vows of 

poverty, chastity, and obedience.   

 

The consecrated life is one way that 

women and men live out their 

baptismal commitment as followers of  

Jesus.  Please pray for all those who 

have made commitments in the 

consecrated life especially Father 

George, and be sure to thank them on 

their special day. 
 

Appreciation Brunch 
Invitations have been sent out to 

those who have volunteered for our 

various committees this past year.  

If you did not get an invitation and 

have volunteered please let the 

office know.  Postcards often get 

lost in the mail.  Please RSVP before 

February 12.  At that time we must 

call Wagner’s with our count of 

people attending.   
 

Please remember if we count you as 

coming and you decide not to come, 

we still have to pay for your meal.  

    This week my prayers were for: my brother for being 

healthy; granma & grampa on their trip; Connor; all my family 

and friends; papa, grandma, Jonathan, Jovie, Kelly, JJ; 

Tanner Joseph Mack; all the grandparents in heaven; Sparky, 

uncle Jim, Mrs. Gallagher, Jovie, JJ, Kristie, Amy, Megan. 

    This is how I used my time and talent for others: I 

helped my sister; play with Connor; play with friends; I 

helped mommy clear and do laundry; I helped my dad 

outside; I helped my mom. 



LLiturgical  MMinisters SSchedule 

Ladies Breakfast    
All women of St. Julie's and St. Peter's are invited to 

come together to share our faith, breakfast, fellowship 

and prayer with our friends.  Our next breakfast will be 

at St. Peter’s Saturday, February 11, 8:30–10:00 a.m.  

Our guest speaker will be Barb Foster.  In order to plan 

for food, please RSVP by Tuesday, February 7 to Shirley 

Fumich 440-864-8111 or shirlf1963@gmail.com .  Come 

join us and bring a friend. 
 

Soup for the spirit 
Mark your calendar for a good time and you will also be helping 

out North Ridgeville Community Care at the same time.  

Saturday, February 25 at Tom’s Country Place from 6:00 to 
11:00 p.m., the cost is $50 per person.  After dinner the North 

Ridgeville Show Choir will perform. There will also be 

Sideboards and a Chinese Raffle.  To Purchase tickets call 440-

353-9716.  To be a sponsor call Selena Kimble, 440-823-3540. 
 

Collection for the Church in Latin America 
Please prayerfully consider supporting this collection, which 

strengthens the faith of our brothers and sisters in Latin 

America and the Caribbean.  Your support is bringing the faith 

to those in remote villages who would otherwise have no access 

to church programs and outreach.  Share your faith!  To learn 
more about the collection, please visit www.usccb.org/latin-

america.  An envelope is in your packet for the Latin America 

collection. 

News & Events 

Sat,Feb.11,5:00 

L– Terry Flanagan 

L- (                 ) 
EM– Don Braun 

Marian Juszkiewicz 

Jim Miklich 

Marcia Smith 

   (            )* 
 

 

Sun,Feb.12,9:00 

Linda Vasiloff 

Barb Arguello 
Jim Carter 

Joanne Carter 

(              ) 

Brenda Klein 

Gene Morrison 
Mary Kay Polomsky 

   Suzanne Snyder* 

10:30 

Mark LaLonde 

Cindy Naprestek 
JoAnne Bellomo 

Meg Hogue 

Tom Lamoda 

Suzanne Snyder 

   Debijo Lamb* 

Altar Servers 

(                 ) 

 

 

Adult Servers 

 

 

Marty Dubecky 

Annie Dubecky 

Sat,Feb.4,5:00  

L– Jack Whipkey 

L– Sharon DeBevec 
EM–John Burghard* 

Laura Eland 

Agnes Klimkowicz 

Ted Lapponi 

 
 

 

Sun,Feb.5,9:00 

Ken Allen 

(         ) 
Theresa Bak 

David Davis 

Greg Dubecky 

Jim Livingston 

Nick Modock 
Ceil Morrison 

   Linda Forthofer* 

10:30 

Lisa Palazzo 

Jim Cassidy 
Laura Knoblauch 

Joe Kotarsky 

Terri Lanser 

John Palazzo 

Suzanne Snyder* 

Altar Servers 

Lizzie Schiffbauer 
Sydney Schiffbauer 

 

Gene  
Schwarzwalder 

 

Marty Dubecky 

Annie Dubecky 

mailto:shirlf1963@gmail.com

